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Chwefror 5ed/ February 5th 2021 
 
Annwyl rieni/Dear Parents 
 
I am sure that many of you will have heard Kirsty Williams’ statement at lunch time 
today, announcing the plans to bring our youngest children, children in Foundation 
Phase (3 – 7 year olds), back to school on February 22nd, following half term.  
As a staff we will be discussing the best way to bring the youngest children back to 
school and we will share those plans with you next week.  
 
Any further phasing of more year groups will be considered as part of the next 21 
day review on the 19th February when there are more details of the transmission rate 
of the virus.  We will continue to provide education for vulnerable children and 
children of critical workers. 

On another matter, there have been concerns raised nationally, regarding individuals 
contacting parents of pupils, posing as a tutor and offering one to one tuition. Many 
parents are led to believe that schools are contacting them and parents are advised t 
not  to provide any details about themselves or their child/school You should  
terminate the call and contact the school where your child is registered and notify 
North Wales Police on 101. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs. E. Knight 
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